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Comments: I am writing to express my concerns regarding the allowing even more use of E-bikes in our National

Forests.  I am a frequent hiker, and it has been obvious for quite some time that bikes of any kind do significant

damage to trails.  The use of E-bikes can only exacerbate this problem.  I am against any proposal to allow

further use of E-bikes on National Forest trails, which were never designed for this purpose.


